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I work at an amazing agency that does their best to support not only those who need 

services but their employees as well. Direct Support Professionals at PCL are 

hardworking and dedicated individuals that put their heart into their work. They all 

deserve a living wage so that they can also live full and happy lives. Increasing the 

minimum wage for Direct Support Professionals would mean so much to so many 

people, please support HB2457, thank you.  


